                                               All about Carriers Workshop

Personal evaluation by Margo Lisik July 2007

This workshop was very informative. I learned that some of the symptoms that, I as a carrier, have experienced over the years are not unusual for carriers of hemophilia. This was a relief and an enlightening experience as we all discussed how we thought things like bruising easily and heavy menstrual periods were normal and had never been discussed with our mothers or sisters or any other carriers.

I most appreciated the freedom to ask and discuss the specifics of being a carrier in a small group setting. I met more women in this workshop and felt comfortable and able to contribute to the discussions. The language used to describe the complexities of how you become a carrier, symptoms, and types of bleeding was understandable.

The All About Carriers’ Book was a bonus to have. Again the language used made it easier for us “lay” people to understand. It has good ideas on how to educate more carriers which could easily be used at AGM’s etc.

The highlight of Rendez-vous Quebec was the Carrier’s workshop and meeting other women like me. Living on Vancouver Island I have often felt isolated from others who have hemophilia in their family. Part of this isolation is because our son has mild –moderate hemophilia and we have not had to have intervention very often. When we have had to go to the hospital for treatment it is then a shock and we often feel very unprepared. Our son also has severe asthma, which we feel better able to deal with as we do so on a daily basis. It was good to meet at least one other woman who also had a mild-moderate hemophiliac son with asthma! We had a lot to share and exchanged email addresses.

I would like to thank the Canadian Hemophilia Society, B.C. Branch for giving my daughter and I the opportunity to attend and participate in the Rendez-vous Quebec weekend and in particular, The All About Carriers Workshop.
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